RESUME DIGEST
ACT 305 (HB 269) 2019 Regular Session Zeringue
Existing law requires possession of an alligator hunting license prior to hunting alligators for
a fee of $25 for residents and $150 for nonresidents. Further provides for a license for an
additional $25 fee to allow one resident assistant to accompany the alligator hunter. The
assistant is not required to have an alligator hunting license but may not have an alligator tag
or tagged alligator outside the presence of the licensed alligator hunter.

New law applies these same requirements to everyone "taking" alligators.

New law further eliminates the option of an additional license for an assistant to a licensed
alligator hunter.

Effective Aug. 1, 2019.

(Amends R.S. 56:251(A)(2)(a)(i); Repeals R.S. 56:251(A)(2)(a)(ii))



